
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   March 05, 2021

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0283-EX-CM-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020
(Ref. 59375 and 59418)

Ms. Nguyen:

Good afternoon.

This is to advise you that BAE Systems awaits further information from FAA as to whether additional FAA
WebFCR pre-coordination is required for the pending application under File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020.

As you know, FAA coordination for the 228.8-328.6 MHz range has already been completed, for the 99
discrete frequencies specified in Exhibit 1 to pending File No. 0283-EX-CM-2020.

FAA&rsquo;s Lorena Carvajal has indicated that FAA will advise as to whether additional FAA WebFCR
pre-coordination is required.

Once BAE Systems receives that information from FAA, BAE Systems will contact the Commission.

In the meantime, an additional 30 days &ndash; until April 6, 20201 &ndash; is requested to complete
FAA coordination for this application.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


